[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Peter Harrison, 

This sunflower is a symbol of the powerful resilience of the people of Ukraine who are crying out for support from the global community. 

It is also a symbol of climate justice – sunflowers remove harmful toxins from the soil and adapt to new environments. If we don’t adapt to ways of life that are sustainable and protect our natural resources, humanity faces a very grave future indeed. 

It’s for these reasons that I’m writing to urge you to publicly commit to stop providing loans, underwriting, advice, investments and any other financial service to Russian fossil fuel companies. 

Greenpeace has been urging financial institutions to stop providing financial services to fossil fuel companies for years. These fossil fuels are not only causing untold destruction through the unfolding climate crisis, but are funding the brutal attack on Ukraine which is tearing families apart, destroying lives and livelihoods, and killing innocent people. European banks and investors, including your own institution, have fuelled the Russian oil and gas industry with billions of euros. We are now asking you to make a public commitment to a peaceful, sustainable future, and to use the considerable power your institution holds to put an end to the tragic events in Ukraine.

We are aware of the complexities of the issue, and the huge pressure your institution is under as a result of the developing conflict. However, we believe there is enormous potential for your institution to be a powerful driver of change across the industry, and we urge you to take a lead and implement meaningful action to deprive Putin’s illegal invasion of its fossil-fuel funded war chest. 

Yours sincerely,

Name
